
 

Population & Public Health – Regional Office 
1488 4th Avenue, Suite 400,  
Prince George, BC V2L 4Y2  

Telephone (250) 645-8526 
 
 

From the Office of the Chief Medical Health Officer 
Telephone: 250-261-7235 Fax: 250-262-4011 

 

June 1, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians or Representatives, 
  
RE: 
organized with the schools. Find your community on the Northern Health COVID-19 Vaccine Plan 
webpage for more i nformation.  

 
 

 
Ways to register: 

• Online (24 hours a day): getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca. 
• By phone (7 days a week, 7 am to 7 pm PDT):1-833-838-2323.- 17). 

 
Resources for parents:  

• Consent for COVID-19 Immunization 
• COVID-19 Vaccination Information Children Aged 12-17 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for your attention to this information. We look forward to working with families to ensure 
the COVID-19 immunization program for youth aged 12-17 is successful. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
   

 

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2021PREM0037-000986
https://www.getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca/
tel:1-833-838-2323
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/governments/organizational-structure/ministries-organizations/ministries/citizens-services/servicebc
https://www.northernhealth.ca/health-topics/covid-19-vaccine-plan#bookingyour-vaccine-appointment#nh-resources
http://www.bccdc.ca/resource-gallery/Documents/Guidelines%20and%20Forms/Forms/Immunization/Vaccine%20Safety/2394_Consent_COVID-19_immunization_MMC.pdf
http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID-19_vaccine/Children_Vaccination.pdf



